Grandex International Corporation
4F, No.525, Zhongzheng Rd., Xindian Dist., New Taipei City 23148, Taiwan (R.0.C.)

Confidentiality Request Letter

(2018-01-26)

MET Laboratories, Inc.
914 West Patapsco Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21230

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR (Grandex International Corporation # FCC 1D
2AHDSPS800-01 #)

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of
CFR 47. We have requested that the (Schematics. Block diagram, Operational
Description) required to be submitted with this application be permanently withheld from
public review.

These materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information and are not customarily
released to the public. The public disclosure of this information might be harmful to the
company and provide unjustified benefits to our competitors.
Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

By: ~.
'/ Jane Lin
//:""'Signature Printed

Title: Executive officer

On behalf of : Grandex international
: Corporation

Telephone: 886-2-2218-0707



